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Patricia Jackson, City Manager 
patricia.jackson@mypolkcity.org 

 

Mayor Joe LaCascia - joe.lacascia@mypolkcity.org     Commissioner Charles Nichols - Charles.nichols@mypolkcity.org 
Commissioner Michael T. Blethen - michael.blethen@mypolkcity.org  Commissioner Michelle Pettit – michelle.pettit@mypolkcity.org 
Commissioner Rick Wilson – Rick.wilson@mypolkcity.org 

 
For an appointment with any City Commissioner or the City Manager, please call 863-984-1375 x 238 

City Commission Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday each month at 6:00 pm 
 

POLK CITY GOVERNMENT CENTER AND THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, 
DECEMBER 23, 2024 – FRIDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2024 IN OBSERVANCE OF CHRISTMAS; AND 

CLOSED ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 1, 2025 IN OBSERVANCE OF NEW YEARS DAY.   
 
 

Recap of November 19, 2024 City Commission Meeting 
 

1. Grand Marshal – New person(s) selection – David Byrd - Approved 
2. GameTime Playground Equipment Presentation - Approved 
3. Potable Water Intra-System Interconnect Improvements - Approved 

a.   Contract with Odom Contracting - Approved 
b.   Polk City Purchase of parts and supplies from Empire Pipe - Approved 

4. Cardinal Hill WWTF Plan Proposal – Stantec - Approved 
5. Request for Proposal of an Independent Auditor - Approved 
 

Polk City Centennial Celebration 
 

You may or may not know that Polk City is gearing up for its Centennial Celebration (100 years) 
in April 2025. We still have Centennial memorabilia for sale - T-shirts, Challenge Coins, 
Commemorative Bricks. All items can be purchased at City Hall.  So, stop by anytime Monday – 
Thursday 7:30 am – 5:00 pm or call Sheandolen Dunn - 863-984-1375 x 238 for details. Get yours 

before everything is sold out.  As we get closer to April 2025, more details will be published regarding the actual 
event.  Hope to see you there! 
 

Garbage Rates Increase 
 

Garbage Rate increase as of January 2025 
Residential rate to the customer will be $25.61 per month 
Dumpster rate to the customer will be $12.66 per yard 
Commercial Cans rate to the customer will be $72.35 per month 
 

T H A N K   Y O U!!!!!! 
 

Polk City is pleased to announce that the 2024 Polk City Christmas Parade Event was a 
huge success.  A fun day was had by all in attendance.  A special THANK YOU to all of 
our staff, donors, participants, residents and visitors!  We could not have done this without 
YOU! 
 

Polk City Commission and staff would like to wish you and your family a…………………. 
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